
Corrections to February 2016 Newsletter 

 

The most recent issue of the newsletter stated that the property involved in the Azordegan lawsuit is 

located between Gates 6 and 7.  The property is located between Gates 6 and 5.  The article also stated 

that the property had six votes by the original deed.  Voting rights are not controlled by deed; they are 

controlled by the covenants, which provide one for one vote per lot.   

The article that appeared in the newsletter was based on the legal complaint, the original 1973 deed, 

the January 2016 Final Agreed Order and Judgment (all filed with Madison County), minutes of the 

Board of Directors of the Lake Lorman Corporation, and the official statement Board President Clint 

Brantley asked Attorney Steve Smith to give to the Lake Lorman Community Newsletter for publication. 


